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KDU/dgr 
 
15th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 into Year 12 Open Evening - Wednesday 24th January 2024 
 
At All Saints Academy we are committed to our vision of supporting our students in Living Well Together with 
Dignity, Faith and Hope and this is particularly important for our Year 11 students as they make choices for the next 
stage of their education and continue to explore the world of careers education. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Year 11 into Year 12 Open Evening on Wednesday 24th January 2024 from 
5.00pm to 7.00pm, which provides an opportunity for parents/carers, and students to explore options for study in 
Year 12 and beyond.  The evening will provide an opportunity for you and your son/daughter to meet with Heads 
of Department and specialist staff and learn about the exciting and broad range of subjects being offered. 
 
As you know, your son/daughter is at a very important stage of their education and making the right decision about 
future careers is a major undertaking.  It is important in today’s ever demanding job market and current climate 
that the qualifications, knowledge and skills gained are a vital step in the development of a young person.  
Curriculum Areas will be open from 5.00pm until 7.00pm, and there will be a presentation at 5.30pm in the Main 
Hall.   
 
I look forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening and, in the meantime, if you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
     
Kristy Dulieu 
Head of Sixth Form 


